Please include this submission within the Planning Committee Agenda package

Dear PEC Commitee,

I am writing this e-mail to express our deep frustrations with the lack of progress made thus far on the Medway Valley trails. The only progress we have seen to date has been scheduled meetings, meetings and more meetings to discuss what happened at the meetings. We purchased our premium lot in Sunningdale West with the promise of having these beautiful trails built. The trails were supposed to be completed by now. Instead, it seems as though there is so much bureacracy going on that no progress is being made. We are very disappoined with the lack of progress thus far and hope this committee will act swiftly to start making progress and have the trails build promptly as the residents of Sunningdale West were promised.

Thank-You, Shauna Dagnone & Bruce Adair 675 Eagletrace Dr